
BASIS FOR REQUESTED ENGINEERING STA

Entravision Holdings, LLC (“Entravision”), the licensee of Station KPMR, Santa 
Barbara, California (FIN: 12144) is requesting Special Temporary Authority to undertake 
operations of the Station, on a low power basis, pending reconstruction of its transmission 
facility. 

On May 27, 2021, the antenna supporting structure suffered a major calamity.  The 
structure came down and, as a result, can no longer serve KPMR as its tower site. 

Entravision is now planning to undertake a reconstruction of the transmission facility.  
However, pending what may be a significant period of time, as the transmitter site is located on 
federal land, Entravision seeks to operate the Station using low-power facilities that can be 
promptly put into service. 

In order to enable Entravision to continue to serve the viewing public in the Santa 
Barbara television market, it requests that this engineering STA be granted to KPMR. 


